
PERSONALS.

Dr. Murray MacLaren, of St. Jol, N.B., went out to the
Pacifie coast after the Winniueg meeting: On his return
journey, lie stopped in Toronto, and remained for a few days,
from September 22 to September 28.

Drs. T. J. Johnston, R. S. Richardson, and J. 'Robert, of
Toronto, after doing post'graduate work in London, England,
passed the examinations for the " double qualifications,"
M.R.C.S., Eng., and L.ROP., Lond.

Dr. Oswald T. Dinnick, who left Toronto last spring to
do post-graduatc vork, lias requested leave of absence for one
year from the -University of Toronto. If his request is
granted, he will probably remain in England until next
October.

Dr. C. A. Langmnaid, '06 graduate of Toronto, bas re-
turned from the old country, after spending three years
abroad, attending the hospitals in London, Edinburgh, Glas-
gow, Dublin and Paris. Hle bas settled at 23 Brunswick Ave.,
and will practise general imedicine.

Dr. Frederick A. Cleland, who graduated from the Univer-
sity of Toronto in 1901, and practised for some years in New
York, bas removed to Toronto, and opened an office at 134
Bloor West, and announces to the medical profession that he
will devote his attention to gynecology.
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